*CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing

From: Molly and Christian <xtianmolly@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2013 10:23 PM

To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing

Subject; Response to Malt on Sale License application- License number 20130002783

This email serves to communicate our strong objections to the license application for Malt on Sale (3.2) license
to the existing restaurant and sidewalk cafe licenses located at 629 Aldine Street.

As a neighbor with a young child living in close proximity to Eden Pizza, our family is concerned about how
alcohol consumption will affect the atmosphere in the neighborhood and how it will contribute to increased
noise levels by customers, particularly those who sit outside. Already, noise levels, litter and outdoor cigarette
smoke (from both customers and staff of Eden Pizza) are serious irritants and health concerns, particularly
during the spring-fall season when it's necessary to have windows open. Eden Pizza's presence in this residential
area of Hamline-Midway also already contributes to increased late night traffic noises around Lafond Avenue
and Aldine Street, occasionally disrupting the ability to sleep peacefully after 10 p.m.

We believe that the sale of alcohol at Eden Pizza will negatively impact the quality of life of those who live in
this residential section of the Hamline-Midway neighborhood and consequently, decrease property values. We
would like to see Eden Pizza remain an alcohol-free establishment in order to help this neighborhood maintain a
family-friendly and peaceful part of Hamline-Midway.

Please consider our objections and do not issue a permit to issue a Malt On Sale license to Eden Pizza.

Thank you,

M. Rochon and C, Fetsch
623 Aldine Street

St. Paul, MN 55104
651-641-7558




*CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

To whom this may concern,

Emily Casey-Hare <emily.caseyhare@gmail.com>
Thursday, August 01, 2013 12:12 PM
*CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing

License number 20130002783

I strongly disagree to letting Eden Pizza (license number 2010003783) to obtain a malt on sale (3.2) license to

the existing restaurant,

I have lived in this neighborhood for over 20 years and do not want a 3.2 bar at our corner.,

There are many concerns that we have which include:

*our loss of on the street parking

*the increase in drunk driving in our neighborhood *the decrease of safety in our neighborhood when walking
down the block *people passing out on our lawn or urinating in our yards and alleys

Overall this will have a huge negative impact on our neighborhood.

Howard & Shannon Hare
651.642.9070
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